
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
February 5, 2015 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Bernie Volz, Steve Caney, Chris Williams, Selectmen 

Representative Richard Hanson, Guest Annette Nichols. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00. 

 

Discussion of future of the Energy Committee – commitment, availability and 

participation levels. Each member discussed their particular interests, focus & purpose: 

 Chris Johnson – Reduce energy use of town owned buildings and provide 

assistance to residents. 

 Chris Williams – Sustainability and energy efficiency. 

 Richard Hanson – town budget concerns and the ability of the committee to effect 

result. 

 Bernie Volz – provide opportunities for residents/homeowners and improve 

efficiency of town buildings. 

 Steve Caney – continue to support committee projects, Town Library. 

 

Ms. Nichols introduced herself and gave the committee a description of her background 

and interest in being appointed to the committee. 

 

Regional discussion – the committee discussed future efforts of getting other town 

organizations to collaborate jointly. 

 

Interlakes School district – warrant article for the school board to  hire Honeywell 

Associates to complete a comprehensive energy study and the possibility of Center 

Harbor participating on the committee overseeing the project. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Homework assignment – each committee member to identify projects they would each 

like to champion or participate in. 

 

Street light Project – Selectmen w/ police and highway representatives to review lighting 

and committee’s evaluation (probably not until after Town Meeting). 

 

Gazebo Lighting – Chris J will circulate estimate and specifications Bob Daniels Electric. 

Bernie will investigate if an RFP will be required. 

 

Library Lighting Project – Still active, but probably will necessitate a meeting with the 

Trustees.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:40. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for March 5, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson February 11, 2015. 

 


